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Luke Hotchkiss

From: Rabone, Anna <Anna.Rabone@environment-agency.gov.uk>

Sent: 17 March 2023 11:06

To: Neighbourhood Planning

Subject: [EXTERNAL] West Wittering Neighbourhood Plan

 

This Message originated outside your organization. 

Dear Neighbourhood Planning team, 
Thank you for consulting the Environment Agency on the West Wittering Neighbourhood Plan. We are a 
statutory consultee in the planning process providing advice to Local Authorities and developers on pre-
application enquiries, planning applications, appeals and strategic plans. 
Together with Natural England, English Heritage and Forestry Commission we have published joint advice 
on neighbourhood planning which sets out sources of environmental information and ideas on 
incorporating the environment into plans. This is available at:  
http://webarchive.nationalarchives.gov.uk/20140328084622/http://cdn.environment-
agency.gov.uk/LIT_6524_7da381.pdf  
We aim to reduce flood risk, while protecting and enhancing the water environment. We have had to focus 
our detailed engagement to those areas where the environmental risks are greatest.  
We have only two minor comments in relation to the Plan as set out below: 
 In paragraph 4.24, there should be inclusion of a reference to the forthcoming Local Nature Recovery 

Strategies (LNRS). LNRS will be important planning tools to identify existing and potential habitat for 
wildlife, as well as setting out local priorities for enhancing biodiversity. 

 Policy WW11 (Biodiversity, Geodiversity and Mitigating the Impacts of Climate Change) should ideally 
reference the mitigation hierarchy – i.e. avoid harm to biodiversity, if this cannot be done, adequately 
mitigate, or, as a last resort, compensate. This is set out in paragraph 180(a) of the National Planning 
Policy Framework. 

We trust the above is helpful. We will continue to work with partners to influence the Development Plan 
Documents in your area. 
Thank you very much. 
Kind regards, 
Anna 
Anna Rabone 
Sustainable Places Technical Specialist | Solent and South Downs 
Environment Agency | Oving Road, Chichester, West Sussex, PO20 2AG 
Direct dial: 02077 140525 
My pronouns are She/Her (why is this here?) 
Please accept my thanks for your email in advance - each person sending one less ‘thank you’ email a day would save more than 
16,400 tonnes of carbon a year! 
 

 
This message has been sent using TLS 1.2 Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally 
privileged. If you have received this message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it and do not 
copy it to anyone else. We have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check any 
attachment before opening it. We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the 
Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation. Email messages and attachments sent to or from 
any Environment Agency address may also be accessed by someone other than the sender or recipient, for business 
purposes.  
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LEGAL DISCLAIMER  
 
Communications on or through Chichester District Council's computer systems may be monitored or recorded to 
secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.  




